
Once again last half term was really busy and we focused our learning around 

the theme of ‘The Farm’. Our role play area was set up as a farm yard with real 

straw and hay and we even had a pretend tractor to sit on when we were 

pretending to be Farmer James from Lowsteads Farm.  

 

We were unable to visit the farm last half 

term but we hopefully we will be able to plan a 

visit before the end of the school year. We 

were very lucky that one of the farmers from 

Lowsteads Farm brought a lamb into school 

for us to see and stroke. St George Class 

decided to name it “Baaaaaaaa” and sang him 

the Baa Baa Black Sheep song. We are keeping 

an eye out when we are walking to the beach 

with our families to see if we can spot Baaaaa 

as it was given a special number.  

We have had lots of fun being able to use the climbing frame on the wood 

chipped area again and have enjoyed climbing and creating lots of different role 

play scenarios. We have put out fires, been on a pirate ship and travelled 

through a swamp on our adventures.   

 

During the last week of term we went to church for the very first time. We 

learnt all about Palm Sunday and we were each given a cross to hold and wave as 

we walked back to school. We learnt different songs to sing to celebrate and 

our favourite song was “We have a King who rides a Donkey”.  

We are really looking forward to all the exciting things we have planned for the 

final term of the school year – this year really has gone quickly!! 

 


